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VIA EMAIL  

 

May 22, 2019 

 

Ontario Energy Board 

Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

P.O. Box 2319 

27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

 

RE:  EB-2018-0165 Toronto Hydro – 2020–2024 Rates – GTAA IR’s – Application Update 

 

We are writing on behalf of The Greater Toronto Apartment Association (“GTAA”).  We have 

reviewed the application update focusing on our areas of interest and concern.  While Toronto 

Hydro has updated its position on Customer Driven Work, we are satisfied that Board Staff 

interrogatories mirror the questions that we would have asked. 

 

As such, we are writing to inform the Board and parties that we do not have additional 

interrogatories on the application update. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the GTAA, 

 

 
Dwayne R. Quinn 

Principal 

DR QUINN & ASSOCIATES LTD. 

 

  

c.  Daryl Chong, GTAA 

 Tony Irwin, FRPO 

Andrew Sasso, Daliana Coban, Toronto Hydro 

 Lawrie Gluck, OEB Case Manager  

 Interested Parties EB-2018-0165  

  

  

 


